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From: Jireh Mabamba <mabambajireh@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2025 4:51 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Contesting Assessment on 1624 7th E
Attachments: Assessment 1624 7th St E.pdf

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally contest the assessment issued by St. Paul 
City regarding the rubbish and garbage clean-up on my private property during the period of January 27 to 
February 7, 2025. 
I believe there has been a misunderstanding or error in the assessment. During the specified time frame, 
I ensured that all rubbish and garbage were properly disposed of and the property was maintained in 
strict compliance with city regulations.  
 
Furthermore, it is pertinent to highlight that we have neighbors who habitually dispose of trash in other 
residents' properties, particularly in the alley and behind garages. This recurring issue may have 
inadvertently influenced the erroneous assessment. 
 
I have attempted to resolve this matter by contacting the city via phone (651-266-8585); however, my 
calls were not answered, and I left a voicemail detailing my contestation. Enclosed with this 
correspondence is the mail I received. I hereby formally request a comprehensive review of the 
assessment and a reconsideration of the charges levied. I am prepared to provide any additional 
information or clarification required to facilitate the resolution of this matter. 
 
I appreciate your prompt attention to this issue and look forward to your favorable response. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Jireh Mabamba 
Mabambajireh@gmail.com 
218.830.2514 
1624 7th E, St Paul. MN (P#27-29-43-0007) 
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